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Summary 

This bill directs the commissioner of human services to consult with relevant stakeholders to 
develop, assess, and recommend systems improvements in order to minimize paperwork for 
licensed substance use disorder programs. It also requires the commissioner of health to make 
necessary information available, and requires MN.IT to provide advance consultation and 
implementation of needed systems changes. The bill requires the commissioner of human 
services to contract with a vendor to develop the improvements, to begin implementing the 
improvements by December 15, 2022, and to submit a report to the legislature. 

Section 2 of the bill appropriates money from the general fund to the commissioner for a 
contract with the vendor described in section 1 and specifies that it is a onetime appropriation. 
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